
 

 
 

WARNING LETTER 
 

Date: May 24, 2021 
 
TO: beautynspa@aol.com  – Beauty & Spa Concepts, Inc. d.b.a. Beenefits 
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This letter notifies you of our concerns and provides you with an opportunity to address them. If you 
cannot take action to address this matter completely within 48 hours, state the reason for the delay and the 
time within which you will do so. If you believe that your product is not in violation of the FD&C Act, 
include your reasoning and any supporting information for our consideration. 

 
If you are not located in the United States, please note that products that appear to be misbranded or 
unapproved new drugs may be detained or refused admission if they are offered for importation into the 
United States. We may advise the appropriate regulatory officials in the country from which you operate 
that FDA considers your product referenced above to be an unapproved and misbranded product that 
cannot be legally sold to consumers in the United States. 

 
Please direct any inquiries to FDA at COVID-19-Task-Force-CFSAN@fda.hhs.gov. 

 

In addition, it is unlawful under the FTC Act, 15 U.S.C. 41 et seq., to advertise that a product can prevent, 
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